
         January 6, 2024 

Dear League Secretary- 

 

As we prepare for the 2024 season, we want to welcome you back to the Sawmill Golf Club. 

 

Here is our updated information for 2024 leagues and we ask that you share it with your league 

members: 

• Weekly greens fees will be $30 for 9 holes with cart. (Please note that pricing is consistent for all 

leagues.)  As range balls are not included in this pricing, prior to league play we offer each player 

one small bucket of range balls at the reduced price of $4.00.   

• Pre payments for greens fees will be set up in halves or thirds, at your league’s preference.  The 

initial payment will be due the first night of league play.    This eliminates the need to check in 

with the pro shop prior to each week’s play.    

• We are implementing a ‘no make-up round’ policy and our recommendation is that you offer a 

sub list as well as one of the following scoring options: one team member playing both 

opponents or playing against the score card.  

     It is not good business practice for us to block off a tee time that is unused and then later 

allocate a ‘make-up’ tee time for that same golfer.   

• League participants are required to pay for ALL scheduled weeks of play.  In the event of a 

missed league night with no replacement sub, the player will be issued a rain check to be used 

at their discretion for open golf.  (this rain check cannot be used for league play) 

• Two weeks prior to the season we ask that you provide us with a league schedule and a player 

roster including phone numbers and email addresses.   

• ALL alcohol MUST be purchased from the Sawmill; No outside alcoholic beverages will be 

tolerated.  Players in violation of this policy will be asked to leave with no refund.  

 

If you would like to schedule a league meeting, please contact the pro shop via email. 

proshop@thesawmill.com    

If you are in agreement with these items, please confirm your league’s intent to return to the Sawmill at 

your usual date and time.   

We are looking forward to showing you the most recent changes and improvements to the course.   

 

Thank You- 

 

Adam & Staff 

mailto:proshop@thesawmill.com

